

Name:

TEST 7 MID TERM ENGLISH 9

I. Choose a word in each line that has different stress pattern

- | | | | |
|-------------------|-----------------|----------------|----------------|
| 1. A. cognitive | B. adulthood | C. confident | D. encourage |
| 2. A. delighted | B. manage | C. convince | D. depress |
| 3. A. confident | B. abandon | C. depressed | D. important |
| 4. A. communicate | B. disappointed | C. preparation | D. adolescence |
| 5. A. pressure | B. decision | C. friendship | D. guidance |

II. Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|---------------------------|---------------------------|------------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>s</u> kill | B. house- <u>k</u> eeping | C. t <u>e</u> nse | D. dec <u>i</u> sion |
| 2. A. adv <u>i</u> ce | B. dec <u>i</u> sion | C. del <u>i</u> ghted | D. hel <u>p</u> line |
| 3. A. st <u>u</u> dy | B. ad <u>u</u> lthood | C. col <u>u</u> munist | D. fr <u>u</u> strated |
| 4. A. conc <u>u</u> trate | B. s <u>e</u> lf-aware | C. str <u>e</u> ssed | D. t <u>e</u> nse |
| 5. A. <u>e</u> mbarrassed | B. dep <u>e</u> ssed | C. h <u>e</u> lpline | D. <u>e</u> mpathise |
| 6. A. embarr <u>a</u> ss | B. miss <u>i</u> ng | C. class <u>a</u> mate | D. press <u>u</u> re |

III. Choose the best one (A, B, C or D) to complete the sentence.

1. Villagers are more kind, friendly and warm-hearted than city _____
A. dwellers B. foreigners C. beginners D. movers
2. You can see the _____ of the suburbs in Ho Chi Minh City with many apartment buildings, supermarkets, shopping centres, and schools.
A. urban area B. convenience C. urban sprawl D. living condition
3. Dong Khoi Street is the main shopping street in the _____ of downtown in Ho Chi Minh City.
A. mind B. heart C. head D. spot
4. It is considered that life in a city is wonderful and _____.
A. funny B. boring C. enjoyable D. helpful
5. No city in America has _____ monuments and museums into one area as Washington, DC.
A. as much B. such many C. as many D. a few
6. I wish you'd tell me what I _____ do in this difficult situation.
A. shall B. would C. should D. ought

7. His neighbours sometimes wondered _____ he did for a living.

- A. why B. when C. where D. what

8. Could you please tell me _____?

- A. It is how far to the nearest bus stop
B. how far is it to the nearest bus stop
C. how far to the nearest bus stop is it
D. how far it is to the nearest bus stop

9. Marigold wondered _____ Kevin and Ruth would be at the party.

- A. that B. whether C. if D. B and C

10. He asked me “_____?”

- A. How long you have studied English.
B. How long had you studied English
C. How long you had study English
D. How long you had studied English

11. I am not sure _____ I can solve this problem.

- A. how B. what C. who D. by whom

12. Peter felt _____ when he was treated in front of some girls.

- A. bored B. worried C. delighted D. embarrassed

13. She asked me _____ the seat _____ or not.

- A. if – had occupied C. whether – was occupied
C. if – has been occupied D. whether – occupied

14. The policeman asked us _____.

- A. had any of us seen the accident happen
B. if had any of us seen the accident happen
C. whether any of us had seen the accident happen
D. that if any of us had seen the accident happen

15. Tom told us that sometimes he had difficulty _____ his feelings.

- A. expressing B. communicating C. sending D. talking

16. I asked him _____ but he said nothing.
A. what the matter was B. what was the matter
C. the matter was what D. what's the matter was
17. My closest friend is not very _____ and she likes having a small friend group but I like talking with a lot of people and hanging out.
A. society B. sociable C. social D. socialist
18. He asked me what _____.
A. time was it B. time is it C. time it was D. none is correct.
19. He asked "Why did she take my pen?"
- He asked why _____.
A. she took his pen B. did she take his pen
C. she had taken his pen D. she has taken his pen
20. I suffer from depression and anxiety, but I don't know _____ to get over my problems.
A. what B. how C. where D. which
21. Mr Hawk told me that he would give me his answer the _____ day.
A. previous B. following C. before D. last
22. Pressure _____ children to get into top schools has reached a crisis point.
A. at B. under C. on D. with
23. She _____ him whether he liked the steak she cooked.
A. asks B. wondered C. wanted to know D. asked
24. I feel _____. I don't have anything to do.
A. frustrated B. delighted C. confident D. embarrassing
25. "What does she like?" he asked me.
A. He asked me what she likes
B. He asked me what she liked.
C. He asked me what do I like.
D. He asked me what did he like.

26. She said, "Don't tease me, John."
- A. She said not to tease me to John.
 - B. She said John not to tease me.
 - C. She told John not to tease her.
 - D. She told John do not tease her.
27. Where did you get information about Disneyland Resort?
- A. Where did you find out about Disnayland Resort?
 - B. Where did you find for about Disnayland Resort?
 - C. Where did you found out about Disnayland Resort?
 - D. Where did you found for about Disnayland Resort?
28. They're going to publish a guidebook to different beauty spots in Viet Nam
- A. They're going to bring up a guidebook to different beauty spots in Viet Nam
 - B. They're going to bring off a guidebook to different beauty spots in Viet Nam
 - C. They're going to bring out a guidebook to different beauty spots in Viet Nam
 - D. They're going to bring on a guidebook to different beauty spots in Viet Nam
29. I think Ho Chi Minh City is more exciting than Da Nang.
- A. I think Da Nang is not so exciting as Ho Chi Minh City.
 - B. I think Da Nang is as exciting as Ho Chi Minh City.
 - C. I think Da Nang is more exciting than Ho Chi Minh City.
 - D. I think Da Nang is the most exciting as Ho Chi Minh City.
30. She can't remember when she has to turn off the oven.
- A. She can't remember when she to turn off the oven
 - B. She can't remember when has to turn off the oven
 - C. She can't remember when turn off the oven
 - D. She can't remember when to turn off the oven

Fill each blank with a suitable word to complete the following passage.

You can do a few things to make homework less (1)_____. First, be sure you understand the assignment. Write it (2)_____ in your notebook or day planner if you need to, and don't be afraid to ask questions about what is expected. It is much easier to take a minute to ask the teacher during or after class than to (3)_____ to remember later that night! If you want, you can also ask how long the particular homework assignment should take to complete so you can plan your time.

Second, use any extra time you have at school to work on your homework. Many schools have libraries that are (4)_____ designed to allow students to study or get homework done. The more work you can get done in school, the (5)_____ you will have to do at that night.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------------|--------------|--------------|
| 1. A. stressful | B. purpose | C. advantage | D. control |
| 2. A. up | B. into | C. off | D. down |
| 3. A. fight | B. discuss | C. struggle | D. add |
| 4. A. specify | B. specifically | C. special | D. specifies |
| 5. A. more | B. less | C. little | D. better |

Read the following passage and then answer the questions below it.

School

British teenagers spend most of their time at school. Students in Britain can leave school at sixteen (grade 11). This is also the age when most students take their first important exams, the GCSE (General Certificate of Secondary Education). Most teens take between 5-10 subjects, which means a lot of studying. They are spending more time on homework than teenagers ever before. Forget watching TV, teenagers in Britain now spend 2-3 hours on homework after school.

School uniform

Visit almost any school in Britain and the first thing you'll notice is the school uniform. Although school uniform has its advantages, when they are 15 or 16, most teenagers are tired of wearing it. When there is more than one school in a town, school uniforms can **highlight** differences between schools. In London there are many cases of bullying and fighting between pupils from different schools.

Clothes and looks

In Britain, some teens judge you by the shirt or trainers you are wearing. 40% of British teenagers believe it's important to wear designer labels. If you want to follow the crowd, you need to wear trendy labels. Teenage feet in Britain wear fashionable trainers and the more expensive, the better.

1. What do most teenagers in Britain prefer to wear?
A. expensive uniforms C. economical trainers
C. trendy labels D. fashionable hats
2. The word '**highlight**' in paragraph 2 is closest in meaning to _____.
A. emphasize B. decrease C. confuse D. remark
3. Most students in Britain take the GCSE when _____.
A. they are 16 years old C. they begin grade 12
C. they are 11 years old D. they finish grade 10
4. According to the passage, which of the following statements is NOT true?
A. Most 16-year-old students in Britain don't like school uniform.
B. Students in Britain can take 8 subjects at the GCSE.
C. Most British teenagers spend 2-3 hours watching TV after school.
D. Many British teenagers judge their friends by their shirts or trainers.
5. What is the first thing you'll notice when you visit almost any school in Britain?
A. the school gate C. the school uniform
C. the school logo D. the school playground